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Pupils in Transition to Lower 3 sat in on an inclusivity assembly on Tuesday, run by a 
member of the Leeds Rhinos Foundation. This was an opportunity to explore what Leeds 
Rhinos offer and how teamwork and inclusivity play a valuable role in the organisation. 
Children had the opportunity to share their knowledge about what makes a good team and 
things that they have done to support good teamwork.  

The below video was a perfect summary of everything Leeds Rhinos has to offer.  

Schools Assembly (youtube.com) 

Throughout the assembly, the main principle was to demonstrate a link between school and 
Leeds Rhinos. Secondary to this, pupils were reminded of the discounted tickets they could 
purchase for the next home game.  

We hope many of the pupils take advantage of this offer as it is set to be an amazing 
atmosphere with the game dedicated to Rob Burrow and MND awareness.  

 

Miss Jade Preston  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FT7diUjUCig

